

DECEMBER



Ms. Maggie's Monthly Newsletter

Upcoming Events

Christmas Party

Ms. Maggie will be hosting her annual Christmas party for the 2018-2019 school year. Students will be given a list of food/drink items they can bring for the party. Store bought goodies **only**. The party will be held in Ms. Maggie's class on the Friday before school gets out for Christmas Break (December 14th). There will be Christmas music, fun activities, and lots of yummy Christmas treats. Families are welcome to join!



Christmas Book Fair

It's that time of year, again! The school wide Christmas Book Fair is going to be held in the gym the week of December

10th. Students will have time during lunch, recess, and after school to shop at the Fair. There will be Christmas books, posters, magazines, and knick-knacks to buy. Families are welcome to join!

Student of the Month

The Student of the Month of December for Ms. Maggie's class is **Rachel Rowland**. Ms. Rowland has shown exquisite behavior and has stood out in the academics. Congratulations, Rachel! Please meet with the rest of the Fourth Grade SOTMs on December 8th, after lunch in the 4th grade hall, for a group picture.

Volunteer Opportunity

This holiday season, the 4th Grade Teachers have decided to adopt a set of siblings for



Christmas. If anyone would like to help with gifs, donations, or delivery, please contact Ms. Maggie, Mrs. Allison, or Mrs. Caroline.

December Birthdays

- Ms. Maggie's Class
 - o Wyatt: December 9th
 - o Ella: December 15th
 - o Karlee: December 24th
- Mrs. Allison's Class
 - o Edith: December 2nd
 - o Addisyn: December 6th
 - O Chris: December 23rd
 - O James: December 31st
- Mrs. Caroline's Class
 - o Mrs. Caroline: December 5th
 - Sydnie: December 30th

Early Release

All 4th graders will have early release on December 14th for Winter Break **if** they have all work completed for their teacher. If a child has not completed their final assignment for the Fall Semester they **cannot** check out early. If you have any questions, please contact one of the 4th grade teachers for more information.